
Subject: [External] CTS site  

 

Good morning,  

 

I am writing to you to express my total disgust and disappointment on the Cambridge City Council 

meeting on October 12th.  

 

Our elected officials manipulated municipal procedure to approve a CTS site that is strongly rejected by 

its constituents.  These members used their own personal feelings to pass a plan to open a CTS site in 

Cambridge.  This is a plan that is strongly rejected by the people that they represent.  This has been 

made clear numerous times! 

 

When you are in a position of power to represent those who voted you into the system, your job is to 

represent those same people.  This is not what happened.  In order to ensure their own personal 

agendas were met, they failed to inform councillors that they knew didn’t agree, and the public that 

they were putting this motion forward. 

 

We supposedly live in a democratic country, yet these members  of government feel they are above this 

and they do as they please, ignoring the people very same people they represent. 

 

A very concern citizen, 

 

Marcia Viana 

 


